
Town of Chatham 
September 1, 2022 
Attendance:  William Briggs, Riley Pitman, Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, 
Alan Eastman 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes to July and August as 
written. 
The Board signed the vouchers. 
The Board signed 3 timber warrants. 
The DOT sent a letter stating that the town will receive an additional 
amount of money to be added to the Highway budget. The amount is 
$11,848.72. 
The Dewing Road sign was put in place. 
Selena Day began paying the taxes owed for 2019. 
Bill Briggs reported that he met with North Fryeburg Chapel staff and 
they are willing to allow the town of Chatham to use the Chapel in case 
of an emergency. A written agreement will be made and added to the 
Emergency plan. The Selectmen discussed possibly donating money to 
the food pantry to offset the use of the Chapel. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


